
Arcola Alumni Association 
Board of Directors Meeting 

May 17, 2012 

     The Arcola Alumni Association Board of Directors met at the home of Dr. Robert Arrol at 6:30 p.m. 
on Thursday, May 17th.  Robert Arrol, Randy Rothrock, and Sue Stout attended the meeting.  The 
minutes of the March 15th meeting were accepted as presented.  
 
     Arrol reported installation of the trophy cases was completed on March 23rd and Kenneth Hostetler 
received his final payment in the amount of $6,143.00.  Arcola Foundation board members approved 
our request to change the name of our fund from Arcola Alumni Association Trophy Case Fund to 
Arcola Alumni Association Fund.  As a result, our funds are no longer restricted to be used only for 
trophy cases and related projects.  Via emails earlier this month, board members approved payment 
of $895.00 to Kenneth Hostetler for the oak framing and construction of academic plaques for display 
at the school.  A balance of $4,543.95 remains in the Arcola Alumni Association fund with Arcola 
Foundation. 
 
     Arrol also noted he has nearly completed his research of the old Arcola newspapers in order to 
provide names, photographs and information related to the graduating classes whose photos are not 
available for our website.   
 
     No decision was made about a prospective new board member to represent the 80s decade.  
Stout will contact other possible candidates. 
 
     Rothrock will contact John Fishel to determine if information about a June 24th reunion of former 
AHS football teams should be submitted to Andy Walton for promotion on our website. 
 
     In business related to the upcoming Arcola Alumni Association annual banquet and recognition of 
distinguished alumni, Arrol will contact Kaskaskia Country Club to confirm our April 13, 2013 
reservation date with the new manager.  Stout will again ask the Record-Herald to display our request 
for distinguished alumni nominations in the community agenda section of the newspaper. 
 
     Board members will next meet at the Arrol home at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, July 19th. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
 
 
Sue Stout, Recording Secretary     


